The Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education (ACPE) is seeking16 volunteers (9 VTC panelists for rural schools) to participate in college & career panels for the Kids2College program – a partnership activity with Alaska 529. Would you or someone you know be interested in and available to help inspire young Alaskans with college and career stories?

We need volunteers for Anchorage, Eagle River, and Mat-Su, plus panelists connected to rural Alaska for virtual panels connecting with rural schools from our Anchorage office. 

Share your own educational and career experiences with 5th-8th grade students as part of a 3-5 person college & career panel. We provide guidance and tips and panelists speak for 5-10 minutes, plus participate in Q&A with students. Total time commitment is 1 hour, 15min.  

Please sign up TODAY for ACPE’s Virtual or In-person Volunteer Openings or to express interest in future opportunities!
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ACPE_VirtualVolunteer

Check out our 5-minute video & Career Panel Toolbox at: https://acpe.alaska.gov/Kids2College.
Volunteers will not be responsible for speaking during the entire block of time. Please sign up to inspire Alaska’s youth today! Spread the word and share with friends & colleagues!

Volunteer Shifts Currently Available in Anchorage & Girdwood
*Virtual Panels at ACPE’s Success Center for rural schools*
	DATE
	TIME
	SCHOOL
	VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

	
Wed., Mar. 4
	9:45am – 11:00am
	Nuiqsut & Point Hope Schools
VTC from Anchorage
	2

	Wed., Mar. 18
	9:15am – 10:30am
	Klatt Elementary
	1

	Fri., Mar. 20
	9:45am – 11:00am
	Chevak School
VTC from Anchorage
	4

	Fri., Mar. 20
	1:45pm – 3:00pm
	Creekside Park Elementary
	3

	Tues., Mar. 24
	9:15am – 10:30am
	Spring Hill Elementary
	3

	Fri., Mar. 27
	1:45pm – 3:00pm
	Meadow Lakes Elementary
(Wasilla)*
	3


 Kids2College is a partnership activity of Alaska 529 College Savings Plan and Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education. This program needs volunteers like you!

College is possible – help us continue delivering this important message to Alaska’s youth.
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